

Brinnon Fire Department

P.O. Box 42 • Brinnon WA 98320 • brinnonfire.com Fire Chief Timothy R. Manly Sr.

May 17, 2023

Quilcene Fire Rescue POB 433 Quilcene, WA, 98376

Subject: Request for Support: Brinnon Fire Department's Advanced Life Support License

Dear Quilcene Fire Rescue, Chief McKern, and Honorable Commissioners,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to seek your support for an important initiative that will significantly benefit our communities—the Brinnon Fire Department's pursuit of an Advanced Life Support (ALS) License.

As you may be aware, the Brinnon Fire Department has been diligently serving our community, ensuring the safety and well-being of our residents. However, due to the increasing demand for advanced medical care, obtaining an ALS License has become crucial for our operations. This will enable the department to enhance our emergency medical services and provide advanced life support to patients in critical situations.

I kindly request Quilcene Fire Rescue to extend your support to the Brinnon Fire Department's ALS License application. Your endorsement will significantly strengthen our case and increase the chances of successfully obtaining the license. Moreover, it will reaffirm the spirit of collaboration and cooperation among the neighboring fire departments.

By working together, we can ensure that our communities receive the highest level of emergency medical care when it is needed most. I sincerely hope you will consider supporting this worthy cause, as it will undoubtedly have a positive and lasting impact on the lives of our fellow residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Manly, Fire Chief Brinnon Fire Department